

Caldy Road West Kirby Wirral CH48 2HE

Telephone: 0151 625 6993 Fax: 0151 625 0332

E-mail: Schooloffice@avalon-school.co.uk

Headteacher: Mrs J Callaway BA Hons QTS jcallaway@avalon-school.co.uk

29th January 2018

Dear Parents/Carers.



Year 1, Year 2 and ECO Club Visit to Recycle Centre Tuesday 6th February 2018

An educational visit to Recycle Centre in Bridgehouse Lane, Liverpool has been booked for all children in Year 1, Year 2 and the ECO club.

The cost of the trip will be £6.11 which will cover the cost of the coach. The coach, (fitted with seatbelts), will set off from school at approximately 9:30 am. School will be providing the children with a packed lunch, which will be eaten at the Recycle Centre. We should arrive back at school in time for normal pick up time.

School uniform must be worn, including blazers.

In order to simplify the arrangements of trips, we will allocate a place for your child and the cost of £6.11 will be added to your invoice. I would be grateful, however, if you could return the reply slip below to your child's teacher.

Yours sincerely

Mrs J Callaway
Headteacher

Year 1, Year 2 and ECO Club Visit to Recycle Centre Tuesday 6 th February 2018	
Child's Name:	Year
I give permission for my child to attend the visit to Recycle Centre in Liverpool and for £6.11 to be added to our invoice.	
Signed:	
Relationship to child:	Date:







